
 

 

 

Australian Securities Exchange Announcement            26 March 2024 
 
 
King River Resources Ltd (ASX: KRR) ("KRR" or "Company") advises that the continued heavy rainfall in the 
Northern Territory continues to delay the mobilisation of heavy equipment to the KRR drill targets. 
 
The recent weather, characterised by the passage of Cyclone Megan and rainfall exceeding 170mm, along with an 
additional 50mm over the last two days, significantly exceeds the typical March rainfall average of 50mm in Tennant 
Creek. The forecast indicates continued showers until the weekend, with expectations of another weaker low 
pressure system passing over Tennant Creek during that time. 
 
Given the extensive soaking and flooding in the area, it is challenging to accurately predict when drilling operations 
can commence. The exploration team expect to remobilise around mid-April once the ground has dried enough to 
support the weight of the equipment to undertake its planned exploration programme at Tennant Creek. 
 

This announcement was authorised by the Chairman of the Company.  
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